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People with time for Children 

 
 

1st April 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Holly Berries Class – Food Tasting 
 
In Holly Berries, we have been using our Geography/topic lessons to learn about a small area of the 
United Kingdom, comparing it to a small area of a non-European country. The children have taken part 
in looking at villages, rivers, weather and climate, transport, country flags and maps in regard to this 
topic. 
 
To end the topic, we will be looking at some of the food that is commonly grown in Bangladesh. For this, 
the children will be able to taste four types of fruit: jackfruit, mango, watermelon and papaya. 
 
The food tasting will take place on Wednesday 3rd April 2019, please complete and return the attached 
slip tomorrow. 
 
Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Comley 
Student Teacher – Holly Berries Class 
 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Holly Berries Class – Food Tasting – Wednesday 3rd April 2019 
 
My child ……………………………………………………… has permission to take part in the food tasting on 
Wednesday 3rd April. 
 
 I am not aware of any food allergies for the foods detailed above. 

 
 My child is allergic to (please state)  

 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………. Dated…………………………………………. 
 
Parents name …………………………………………………………………….. 
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